
Subject: Delayed email response likely Re: CBD - AHTEG nomina�ons

From: "Jason Delborne" <jadelbor@ncsu.edu>

Date: 6/20/2017 4:12 AM

To: Isabelle@emergingag.com

I am a�ending a Gene�c Engineering and Society all-day retreat on June 19 and traveling all day on

June 20 to Jacksonville, NC for a research project; I will be delayed in responding to email.  Thank you

for your understanding.

Jason Delborne

--

----------------------------------

Jason Delborne | Associate Professor of Science, Policy, and Society | Department of Forestry and
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